
Faith	Bap)st	Church	Philippine	Ministry	
2738	S.	Post	Road	Shelby,	NC		28152	

Church	–	704-487-0006	
e-mail	–	info@Kcofshelby.org	

Dear	Pastors,	Friends,	and	Supporting	Churches,	

	 October	 2020	 was	 an	 amazing	 month	 in	 the	 open	 door	 of	 traveling	 opportunities	 the	 Lord	
provided	and	enabled!	 I	was	blessed	to	 travel	over	6,100	miles	by	car	safely,	and	I	 traveled	by	plane	to	
four	mission	conferences—a	total	of	seven	churches.	I	thank	the	Lord	I	was	able	to	travel	to	New	Mexico,	
Florida,	 Pennsylvania,	 and	 across	 North	 Carolina	 and	 be	 introduced	 to	 churches	 that	 are	 hungry	 to	
partner	with	missionaries	around	the	world!	What	a	 joy!!!	 	We	are	praying	 for	and	anticipating	a	good	
increase	of	monthly	support	for	the	Philippine	pastors!	We	are	currently	scheduling	for	2021.	Please	pray	
the	Lord	will	Nill	our	schedule	for	2021	with	opportunities	to	present	this	church	planting	ministry!	

	 Pastor	Sammy	Medina	and	the	other	pastors	of	the	Faith	Baptist	Church	Philippine	Ministry	have	
continued	in	the	midst	of	government-enforced	quarantines	that	are	lifted	and	then	placed	back	upon	the	
different	 regions	 of	 the	 Philippines.	 The	 Lord	 has	 been	 saving	 folks,	 and	 people	 have	 been	 getting	
baptized	and	added	to	the	church	family!	We	thank	you	for	your	prayer	and	Ninancial	support!	There	 is	
fruit	that	is	abounding	to	your	account!	I	would	like	to	share	some	pictures	with	you	in	this	letter.		

Looking	unto	Jesus,	

Joshua	Rhoades,	Field	Director,	Ephesians	3:20-21	
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